
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 16/06/2025 6:49:21 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

16/06/2025

MR Tim Tilden
- 19 Greenwood AVE
Narraweena NSW 2099

RE: DA2025/0561 - 9 Greenwood Avenue NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

Strongly object to this development as its excessive and doesn't suit the streetscape or the
character of the area. Proposed 10 residents would excessively reduce the on street parking.
Excessive windows not inline with other houses on street. Why can a new development be
exempt of general building rules opposed by cdc no structures within 900mm of property
boundary. Please keep me informed of all matters on this DA. Thank you




